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Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
 As part of our teaching of PSHE curriculum for this half term, the children will be learning about 
‘Respectful Relationships’ and ‘Being Safe’. They have already learnt about making choices and have 
begun to talk about the difference from when they were small to now. 
In the next stage of the topic, classes will be learning about the physical differences between boys 
and girls. One of the lessons will include the naming of body parts. Included within this lesson will be 
the term ‘private’ body parts and as a class we shall be using the words ‘penis’ and ‘vagina’ when 
naming these areas of the body. This is taken from guidance from the NSPCC, with regards to keeping 
children safe. It is also important that we remain consistent with the terminology we use so we do 
not confuse our children.  
  
We would like to reassure you that this area of learning will be delivered in a sensitive and age-
appropriate way. If you have any questions, please contact me to discuss further. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
Miss Rowley 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.bridge.fet.ac/

